Vancouver, BC / TheNewswire / November 24 2015 - Makena Resources Inc. (the "Company"” or "Makena") (TSX-V: MKN) has
been informed that a crew is being mobilized to make their way to the drill site and set up in preparation of the upcoming
Patterson Uranium drill program in the Athabasca Basin. We anticipate commencement of the drill program in the coming days.

Negar Adam, president of Makena states, "We are pleased to have the crew making their way to the drill location and look
forward to commencing the drill program.”

If you would like to be added to Makena's news distribution list please send your email address to
makenaresourcesinc@gmail.com
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